
Hello and Good Afternoon, 
 
 
Brower Psychological Services has been closely monitoring the ongoing 
COVID-19 coronavirus outbreak and are aware that many agencies have 
cancelled non-essential travel, trainings and most group events. Out of the 
utmost caution and in hopes that those who wanted to attend our training 
still have the opportunity to do so, we are rescheduling our trainings in 
March and April. 
  
The Public Safety Hiring Symposium: Preemployment Evaluations – March 25th 9 
am – 5 pm – Rescheduled to August 26th (same time) 
Police and Public Safety Hiring: The Marijuana Dilemma – April 20th 8 – 12 noon – 
Rescheduled to August 27th (same time) 
HR Working With Police and Public Safety Symposium – March 27th 8 am – 4 pm - 
Rescheduled to August 28th (same time) 

  
We will continue to closely monitor the situation and take actions necessary 
to help keep our employees and customers safe while providing the highest 
quality services to you, your families and agencies. We are hopeful that you 
will be able to attend in August. If for some reason you can’t attend and 
have already registered, please contact our office (720)222-3400.  
  
Sincerely,  
Dr. Jaime Brower, CEO 
Brower Psychological Services 
 


